PONTIFICAL COUNCIL FOR THE PROMOTION
OF THE NEW EVANGELIZATION YEAR OF FAITHZ:

YEAR OF FAITH zs J_ﬂjé}

JOIN WITH POPE FRANCIS IN PROVIDING AID TO THE PHILIPPENES
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The Year of Faith will also be a good opportunity to intensify the witness of charity. Faith
without charity bears no fruit, while charity without faith would be a sentiment constantly
at the mercy of doubt. Faith and charity each require the other, in such a way that each
allows the other to set out along its respective path. (Porta Fedei)

Pope Francis on Twitter:

We remember the Philippines, Vietnam and the entire region hit by Typhoon Haiyan. Please
be generous with prayers and concrete help.

On the occasion of the conclusion to the Year of Faith, Pope Francis invites us to make a
charitable offering to assist those in the Philippines who have been affected by Typhoon
“Haiyan”.

The monetary donation being collected will be sent to the Episcopal Conference of the
Philippines and will be used for the most urgent of needs.

How to donate:

DONATE on-line




With credit card (VISA and MASTERCARD)

OR DURING THE CELEBRATION OF THE CLOSING OF THE YEAR OF FAITH
-SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2013

A GREAT COLLECTION WILL BE TAKEN UP IN ST. PETER’S SQUARE




